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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72203 (5011371-4000

August 9, 1982
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U ' h|Mr. John T. Collins
Regional Administrator .L

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission J

Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

Subject: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6
Incorporation of Oak Ridge Agreement
into AP&L Emergency Response Plans

Gentlemen:

In our letter to you dated April 8,1982,(0CAN048205) in response to
Appendix A item 2, we stated that AP&L's contract with Dak Ridge National
Laboratory for post accident sampling would be incorporated into the next
revision of the AP&L Nuclear Contingency Plan which was then scheduled
for completion in July 1982. This contract was to be included in
revision 1 to Contingency Plan Procedure 9. This revision to Procedure 9
has not yet been made.

( In conversations with NRC's Mr. Charles Hackney during the week of
July 19, 1982, Mr. Hackney recommended that AP&L include in its emergency
response plans, agreements with additional offsite support agencies.
Based on Mr. Hackney's recommendations, additional evaluation of
Contingency Plan Procedure 9 is now being conducted. Due to this
additional effort, revision 1 to Contingency Plan Proceaure 9 is now
scheduled for completion on September 17, 1982. Unless you recommend
differently, we will incorporate the Oak Ridge agreement in our
September 17, 1982 revision.
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John R. Marshall
Manager, Licensing

JRM:DEJ:s1 /

hbb
8211020179 820809
PDR ADOCK 05000313

|
F PDR

MEMDER M:OOLE SOUTH UTILITIES SYSTEM


